
MONTHLY
NEWSLETTER

Roseville Academy of Dance will be
closed on Monday, September 7th in

observance of Labor Day. We will
resume with regular class times and

office hours on Tuesday, 
September 8th.

 Our WOW ticket winners from
the Month of September are
Charlotte Gomez & Eleanor
Thao. Congratulations! Your

teacher will deliver your gift to
you in class!

Congratulations to our September
Star Students of the Month, Sia
Vadlamudi & Isla Murphy. We

are very proud of your hard work!
Your teacher will deliver your gift

to you in class!

WOW Ticket Winners:

Star Students of the Month:

S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 0



Tots & Tutu's

COMP CORNER
RAD

For members of our RAD Dance Team

“Weekly” Wednesday Emails – Sent out on
Wednesdays, sometimes weekly, by email.

Monthly Newsletters – Posted on our studio
website, sent out by email on the first

Wednesday of each month, and posted on our
studio bulletin board.  

Studio Calendar – Posted on our studio
website.

Social Media Sites: Find us on Facebook.
Instagram, and Twitter. 

Save the date: 
Our first Competition
Team Meeting of the

seaosn will take place
virtually on September
18th, 2020 at 7:00 pm.

This month's Tots & Tutus theme is "Barnyard
Ballet." Intro to Dance classes and Creative

Combo classes will begin receiving their
coloring pages on Tuesday, September 1st
through Monday, September 7th. Certificate
week will take place Thursday September

24th through - Wednesday, September 30th. 

Studio Communication

Studio communication is key to your
dancers success at our studio. Please

check the following methods of
communication when possible:Did you know that we offer

Referral Discounts? For every
friend you refer, you can receive
$10.00 off your next full month's

tuition. *Discount will be
automatically applied to your

dancers account after registration
is complete.

Referral Discounts


